To the Hopedale Selectboard,

| am writing to express my interest in filling the vacated Road Commissioner position for the remainder
of what would have been Chris LeDuc’s term. As a citizen of Hopedale, for the past four years, | have
been volunteering with the Hopedale Cub Scout Pack 3401, Hopedale Youth Baseball, as well as Nipmuc
youth football. On top of that, | have a deep interest and passion for the future of the town and would
be honored to be a part of the Road Commissioner board.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Justin Paulsckﬁ

221 Hopedale Street,
Hopedale, MA, 01747
(253) 691-5672



